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CENTEX TECHNOLOGIES NAMED ONE OF THE MOST PROMISING WEB 

DEVELOPMENT AND DESIGN SOLUTIONS PROVIDERS  
President/CEO interviewed by CIOReview magazine 

 

Killeen, Texas, April 12, 2018– Centex Technologies is excited to announce that it has been 
named one of the 20 Most Promising Web Development and Design Solution Providers for 2018 
by CIOReview magazine.  

CIOReview presents this title to top players at the forefront of tackling industry challenges. Each 
year, a distinguished panel comprising of CEOs, CIOs, VSs and analysts, along with CIOReview’s 
editorial board, conduct a thorough analysis of web development and design solution providers.  

As part of this nomination, Abdul B. Subhani, Centex Technologies President/CEO, was 
interviewed by CIOReview. “It is very thrilling that Centex Technologies has been recognized as a 
company which is able to keep up with the quickly changing pace of user expectations, design 
trends and mobile development,” Subhani said.  

CIOReview is a leading print magazine that bridges the gap between enterprise IT vendors and 
buyers. As a knowledge network, CIOReview offers a range of in-depth CIO/CXO articles, 
whitepapers and the latest enterprise technology news to help CIOs & IT leaders make the right 
decisions. For more information about CIOReview, visit https://cioreview.com.  

 
### 

About Centex Technologies 
Centex Technologies is an IT consulting company with offices in Killeen, Austin and Dallas, Texas; 
and Atlanta, Georgia. Our goal is to provide innovative IT solutions that exceed expectations. We 
assist our clients through a wide range of comprehensive and cost-effective services to advise, 
install, service and repair, configure, maintain and teach Information Technology. Our highly 
skilled and professional staff has extensive experience serving medium- to large-scale 
organizations in diverse technical areas such as Network Administration; Technical Support; 
Project Management; Search Engine Optimization (SEO); Internet Marketing, and custom Web, 
Application, and Software Design and Development. Additional information about Centex 
Technologies can be found at www.centextech.com. 
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